
BOARD OF LIQUORLICENSE COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY 
NOTICE-SPECIAL AD 

 
Petitions have been filed by the following applicants for licenses to sell alcoholic beverages at the premises set 
opposite their respective names.  The real property for these applications will be posted on Friday, October 18, 2013. 
Written protests concerning any application will be accepted until and including the time of the hearing.  Public 
hearings will be held on or after October 31, 2013. Interested parties should contact the office of the Board, 231 E. 
Baltimore Street, 6th Floor, Baltimore, Maryland 21202 or by calling (410) 396-4380 to determine the exact time 
and date that a particular application will be considered by the Board.  Written protests will be acknowledged by the 
Board and such protestants will be notified as to the date, time and place of the hearing. 
 
 

1. CLASS “BD7” BEER, WINE & LIQUOR LICENSE 
 1157 Haubert Street, LLC   Transfer of ownership with         1157 Haubert Street 
 Jason Ambrose    request for outdoor table service 


